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"Grace to you and peace from God our Father and
 the Lord Jesus Christ!!!"

This is our first letter of the New Year. 2023 is moving right along - already in 
the month of March! 

Here are some updates of the ministry:

For now, there are no upcoming missions trips, and I also have not been able 
to go back into the prisons. There is much corruption going on in the prisons 
with few correction officers and many drugs and cellphones getting in 
illegally. Much ministry is needed. It has always been my passion to preach in 
a place I once was freed from. I pray that this ministry can continue when I 
get access back into the prisons. 

I just finished teaching the first five books of the Pentateuch in Sunday 
School. It has taken two years and was a great delight. I have preached at a 
few churches here in Birmingham, and I have a desire to teach a Precept 
class in my home. 

Thank you to all of our World Reach ministry supporters for their faithfulness 
and prayers!

Prayer Requests:

1. My health: At my last preaching engagement, the last Sunday in February,
I passed out in the pulpit. I am having tests done.

2. That the prisons would open back up to allow ministry to continue.

3. The salvation of my family, and my evangelism ministry in the
neighborhoods that I want to reach - especially where I grew up.

4. Comfort while grieving my sister's passing on March 6th.

Grateful,

Larry & LaShoron McNeal
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THE MCNEALS

If you would like to partner with a 
one-time gift or recurring monthly 
gifts to provide the support we must 
raise for the mission of World Reach 
to serve globally, here is more 
information on how to do so:

To donate online, go to 
world-reach.org/donate to give once 
or set up a monthly gift via credit card. 
We also offer the option to give 
monthly via an Electronic Funds 
Transfer from your bank account.  This 
is our preferred method because you 
will incur no third party processing 
fee, and the transfer can be set up by
 going to world-reach.org/donate and 
clicking on “EFT Giving” at the top of 
the page.

To give by check made payable to 
World Reach, mail to the address 
below with a note indicating your 
preference for supporting 
"McNeal ministry":

World Reach
P.O. Box 26155
Birmingham, AL 35260-0155




